Z9RST May 1990

Mrs. William Gillespie
610 N. Peninsular
NEW SMYRNA BEACH, Florida 32169

Aﬁ;g;_gngmnggu%lgu;Mdias and the wonderful book presen-
tation, we are back 1In 0n?ofre and my first think is to
send you my deep appreciation for your hospitality, kindness
and celebrations.

Jacqueline and I hope that you recejied the flowers we sent
from New-York. Many shops were closed while we were in New-
York and I have no confldence at all in the flowers shop

from the Waldorf Astoria Hotel in the Lexington Avenue Side.

We are sailing on the Addaya after tomorrow and we hope that
you will be at the Excelsior Hotel in Napoli on the 31rst of

july.

I don't know now the telephone number of the Addaya, via
satellite but I will give you later on.
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